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Prepared by Y C Cheng

1. The SEC director Prof. Jonathan Lee cordially invites Prof. Dr. Jane Liu to serve as a member of the steering committee (諮議委員) to the Software Engineering Consortium. 

2. SEC expresses interest to participate in OSSF events.
3. Up to two invited sessions (6-8 papers per session) in the Second Taiwan Conference on Software Engineering (TCSE II) will be allocated to papers chosen by OSSF. (*Please appoint a contact person to work with TCSE II PC).
4. SEC software contests (to start in June 2006 with evaluations on 15/16 Dec 2006) will happily consider the possibility of putting together the efforts from both sides.
5. SEC will help promote the use of open source tools in SEC courses conducted by member institutions. OSSF will consider the possibility of preparing materials for the reference project (to be chosen by OSSF) that features the use of OSS tools and platforms.

6. Mr. T. C. Liou (tcliou@iis.sinica.edu.tw) will be OSSF contact and Prof. Y C Cheng (yccheng@csie.ntut.edu.tw) will be SEC contact in OSSF-SEC collaboration.

Side issues

1. SEC suggests that some sort of a donation mechanism (e.g., one like what SourceForge does) be established to help fuel OSS teams in maintaining their projects.

